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 FH PRT went to this business in 2021 to speak with them about 

individual’s possibly purchasing alcohol for others. Employees were told 

to be on the lookout for this type of activity and call officers if they see 

it so enforcement actions can be taken. Since I have been the 

commander of the Foothills Area Command, I have not heard of this 

concern returning. I have also been told that this business is in the 

process of being sold. This area is one of FH PRT normal patrol 

locations.  


